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Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that Saturday, 03 August 2024 will be a full working day 

for grades PP1 to X to compensate for the holiday given on Thursday 25 July 

2024 for Scifari event. 

Also note that Saturday 10 August 2024 will be a full working day and the 

school will remain closed from 16th August to 19th August 2024 on the account 

of Varalakshmi Vratham and Raksha Bandhan. 
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